IN LOVING MEMORY OF

Ry Ml P

March 11th 1947 to July 1st 2024
Service held at Penmount Crematorium (Truro)
on Friday 19th of July, 2024 at 10.30am



WELCOME & INTRODUCTION

EULOGY
By Jeanette Holman

Hymn All things Bright and Beautiful

Chorus: All things bright and beautiful,
All creatures great and small,
All things wise and wonderful:
The Lord God made them all.

Each little flow'r that opens,
Each little bird that sings,
He made their glowing colors,
He made their tiny wings.
Repeat Chorus
The purple-headed mountains,
The river running by,

The sunset and the morning
That brightens up the sky.
Repeat Chorus
The cold wind in the winter,
The pleasant summer sun,
The ripe fruits in the garden,
He made them every one.
Repeat Chorus
The tall trees in the greenwood,
The meadows where we play,
The rushes by the water,
To gather every day.
Repeat Chorus
He gave us eyes to see them,
And lips that we might tell
How great is God Almighty,
Who has made all things well.
Repeat Chorus



Reading by Sara Wellman

Reading by Hannah van den Boomen

Blessing;
The Lord's Prayer

Our Father, which art in heaven,
Hallowed be thy Name.
Thy Kingdom come.
‘Thy will be done in earth,
As it is in heaven. Give us this
day our daily bread.

And forgive us our trespasses,
As we forgive them that trespass against us.
And lead us not into temptation,
But deliver us from evil.

For thine is the kingdom,
The power, and the glory,
For ever and ever.

Amen.



APPRECIATION
The family would like to thank you all for your

kind support during this time of sadness.
Refreshments will be served after the service at:

Lark Rise
Godolphin Cross

DONATIONS
If you wish to make a donation, our chosen charity is:
St. Julia's Hospice
Foundry Hill
Hayle
TR274HW
Tel: 01736 759070
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